
Monoprice, Inc.  
 

Date: 4/1/2020 

To: Federal Communications Commission  
7435 Oakland Mills Road  
Columbia, MD  
 
To Whom It May Concern:  

We, Monoprice, Inc., state that our device, FCC ID: 2ADDH-139262, does not has rear cover. The 
label will be placed on the blank space at the back side. And the label will be visible to the end 
users when they purchase the product. There is no rear cover, so the FCC ID label has to be 
placed on the surface of product. 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

Signature 

[David Fuge (Name)] 

[Sr. Director, Program Management (Title)] 

[Monoprice, Inc. (Company name)] 

 


